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October/November Re-cap 

Pumpkin Painting Party - It was a 

beautiful Sunday afternoon and many came out 

to celebrate fall! The kids came up with a 

variety of 

designs for 

their 

pumpkins and 

they turned 

out awesome. 

Thanks to all 

who 

participated and brought snacks!  

 
 

Halloween Party 

- The Halloween Party 

was fabulous!  It was 

really nice to have 

such a huge turnout! 

Thanks to all who 

helped in some way - 

much appreciated!  

Also, thank you to all 

the residents who 

passed out candy: Trick-or-Treating was the 

highlight for the kids! 
 

 

Chili Cook-Off 
We had some delicious chilis at our Chili Cook-

Off!  The warm lunch was much appreciated by 

those that braved the weather to help with fall 

clean-up.  We also had some voting for the 

much-coveted title of Chili Cook-Off Winner!  

Although there is no physical prize, these 

members will get to retain the honors (and our 

praise!) until next year! 

 

1st place – Lori Schlueter with 

her Sweet and Spicy Chili 

2nd place – Ray Courtwright with 

his Spicy Smoked Bacon Beef 

Chili 

3rd place – Abbey Dawes with 

her Sweet Potato Quinoa Chili 

Congratulations to our winners and  

THANK YOU to all who helped out!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Party 
 

December 12th:  Santa will be coming 

to Sevakeen! 
The Christmas Party is scheduled for Sunday, 

December 12th at 5:30 pm at the 

Clubhouse.   Come celebrate the 

season with cookies and crafts for 

the kids! Santa will be stopping by 

to visit with the kids.  Please note 

that we will not be having dinner, just some 

cookies and snacks.   

Santa has also inquired about how many candy 

canes he should bring, so if you could call the 

office and let Carolyn know how many will be in 

your party, it would be much appreciated.   

Hope you can make it!  It is the perfect way to 

kick off the Christmas Season! 

 
 
 

In need of unique holiday 

gifts?   
The Sevakeen 100th Anniversary Committee 

has several items with the Sevakeen logo for 

sale as fund raisers for next summer's 

numerous celebrations and activities.  Items 

include: mugs, ball caps, polo shirts, tote 

bags, beach towels and calendars.  All items 

will be available for immediate purchase 

and/or special order at the Christmas Party. 

 

We will also be raffling off a gift basket and 

a homemade quilt that would be great gifts for 

nonmembers as well. 

 

For those who are unable to attend the party, 

please contact Debbie Easton-Bentley 

@decomskil@aol.com to request pictures of 

the items and place orders. 

 

So, bring some cash and check off 

your gift list while 

visiting with Santa! 
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Welcome!  
We'd like to welcome the following new 

members to the Sevakeen family: 

1. Stephen & Sharon Buie 

 
 
 

Building Committee 
The building committee is now being chaired by 

Fritz Schlueter.  If you would like to make 

some building changes to your property, please 

contact Fritz prior to construction so that he 

may submit your plans to The Board.  Fritz can 

be reached at schlueter7@gmail.com.   

 
 
 

Upcoming Meetings 
The next Board Meeting is scheduled for 

 March 13, 2022 at 6 pm.   
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